STAFF LAPTOP LOAN SCHEME

Part of Stonehill High School’s Improvement Plan is to provide laptop computers to staff to assist in the delivery of the National Curriculum. Following consultations on the allocation of computers under the DfES Laptops for Teachers Initiative, it has been recommended that a laptop computer be loaned to you while you remain employed at this school. While the laptop is in your care the following items should be noted:

The Laptop remains the property of Stonehill High School and is only for the use of the member of staff it is issued to. 


Under the LEAs Balance of Risks insurance you may take the laptop anywhere in the UK and it will be covered against theft and accidental damage provide you have taken reasonable precautions. Leaving the laptop in an unattended vehicle is unlikely to be viewed as having taken reasonable precautions. 


Anti Virus software must be kept regularly updated. 


Any telephone charges incurred by staff accessing the Internet from home are not chargeable to the school. 

	Laptop Make:
	Model:
	Serial Number:

	Authorised by Headteacher: (signature)
 
	Date:

	Member of Staff:

	Received by: (signature) 

 
	Date:


